IEM Committee

From: Dan Logtenberg <communications@hawaiiecotourism.org>

Sent: Monday, October 16, 2017 9:46 AM

To: [EM Committee

Subject: | support a ban on personal care products containing oxybenzone and octinoxate

Aloha members of the Maui County Council Infrastructure and Environmental Management Committee,

| am writing to express my support for a Maui County ban on personal care products containing oxybenzone and
octinoxate. | am especially concerned about the negative impacts of these products on our fragile coral reefs. Please
help move this bill forward.

The business support for these efforts is strong as evidenced by businesses signing up to support efforts to create "reef-
safe" zones like at Molokini crater.

https://www.bereefsafe.com/maui-hawaii/

Thank you.

Daniel Logtenberg
1428 W. Kuiaha
Haiku, HI 96708

Daniel Logtenberg

Communications Team

Hawaii Ecotourism Association
communications@hawaiiecotourism.org
(808) 800-3531




